
REGISTRATION COMMITTEE REPORT 
09/21/89 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS: Joann Leilich (Chairman), Todd Samland, 
Elleen Schappel, Catie Cooper, Art Mayer, Hugh Moore, Edie 
Gruender, Nancy Ridout, George McVey, Enid Uhrich (Ex-Officio), 
Gene Donner (Ex-Of f icio) 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
The questionnaires submitted by each candidate for USMS Officer 
are in the hospitality room. 

The insurance committee has recommended that beginning September 
1990, the registration APPLICATION contain a liability waiver to 
be signed in addition to the waivers signed before competing. 
These forms should be kept on file 1-2 years. 

Past policy did not require the swimmer to sign a Registration 
Form when re-registering. A clarification of this policy is 
requested from Legal Counsel. 

BUSINESS : 
1. The committee made recommendations on the following pieces 
of legislation. 

Proposal Recommendation Modification 
L-1 disapprove 
L-2 disapprove 
L-3 approve add ... rules of USMS Inc. and the 

sanctionins LMSC 

approve 

approve 
approve 
approve 
approve 
disapprove 
approve 
disapprove 
approve 

so long as it of valid 
registration is 

delete entire section 201.2.4 

201.2.3 add ... residency, unless 
this transfer takes place at the 
time of annual resistration/ re- 
resistration. (effective 
immediately) 

2. Change the registration year to the calendar year. 
Moved, Second and DEFEATED 

3. Distribution of USMS Mailing Labels/Lists. This was 
reconsidered and recommended to continue present policy. 
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4 .  The following are suggestions to help educate swimmers to 
register with the same name they use for competition: . Registration Forms and all swim meet Entry Forms should 
contain the following statement "Use the name you want to 
compete under. I* . Require a copy of the Registration Card with all swim meet 
Entry Forms. . Computerization helps because the Registrar supplies a 
list of names and registration numbers. 

5. The LMSC Registrars have been complying with the request to 
mail information of the 'Role of the Medical Exam.' 

6. The following topics were suggested for the USMS Newsletter: . use the same name each year . transfer procedure. . It was also mentioned that an attempt is needed to draw 
the reader into reading the article, (i.e. Now You Can 
Call Me RJ, But you Doesn't Have to Call Me Johnson). 

7. It was reported that the National Registration Program is 
not completely "debugged1* at this time. A short discussion 
was held concerning the use of the LMSC Registration 
Program. 

& e i  w &4t-A .. &'&&A 8. The Registration Committee recommends L/ 
be awarded the contract for National Registrar beginning 
September 1990. 
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. 
UNITED STATES MASTERS SYlUUlNG CONVENTION 

SEPREMBER 20-24. 1989 
PORTLAND. OREGON 

COMM l TTEE 

RECORDER 

VOTING MEMBERS PRESENT: 
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NON-VOTING MEMBERS. VOICE AT OPTION OF THE CHAIR. 
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he Hinutes of your meeting to this form 

and return it ah soon as possible to Nancy Ridout. USUS 
Secretary. It rust be handed in before you leave the Convention. 

All Committee actions require approval of the House of Delegates. 
Any such actions i& be handed to Nancy Ridout prior to tho 
House of Delegates meetings. 




